
 

 

CITY OF SWAN RECOMMENDATION 

It is recommended that the City resolve to: 

 
1) Select BOS Civil Pty Ltd as the preferred tenderer for 

Provision of Fawell Street and Hamersley Street Drainage 
Upgrade Works, Midland – RFT23PT40 for the lump sum 
price of one million, thirty-six thousand, four hundred and 
eighty-seven dollars and sixty six cents ($1,036,487.66) 
excluding GST  

2) Upon award of the contract, advise all tenderers and update 
the City’s public tender register in accordance with Local 
Government (Functions and General) Regulations 1996 (WA).  

 

 


